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AAA Registered Die an Shannon Gabriel        

received this email from two thankful clients 

(1/7/22), “We thank you bounƟfully for all 

your great suggesƟons and work on our       

behalf!!! You are so right on, brilliant as a    

dieƟƟan and so much fun!!! We so appreciate 

your encouragement and Ɵme for sure!!! You 

are our Earth Angel!” 

AAA Healthy Aging Coordinator Shannon Gabriel        

received this tes monial (1/28/22) a er teaching a 

Stand‐up Move More class: “I wanted to thank the     

Oregon Senior Center for conƟnuing to provide as much 

as they can in the balance of keeping people healthy 

from COVID and keeping people moving and acƟve. I 

wanted to thank you very much for all of the staff help 

and work. I personally took part in the Stand‐up Move 

More class and it is really helping me a lot. I am a       

relaƟvely young 55‐year‐old going on 70 but I have 

goƩen into some really bad habits from reƟrement.  

That is something they should warn you about of        

inacƟvity due to reƟring and at some jobs in which you 

should be standing at Ɵmes instead of siƫng all the 

Ɵme. Thank you very much as the class jump‐started  

me into a much beƩer health. I hope that I can retrieve 

some of my lost muscle flexibility and strength. I told my 

husband the other day that I would like to die standing 

up. Being in a hospital bed doesn’t sound so great to 

me. Thank you very much to the Oregon Senior Center 

and hats off to you guys for having this class.” 


